
	
  
 

The Honorable George S. Leone 
Chair and President 
Homecoming 250 Navy Marine Corps 
62 Battleship Place 
Camden, NJ  08103 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Leone: 
 
This letter gratefully acknowledges that the America250 Foundation has entered into a 
National Partnership agreement with Homecoming 250 Navy Marine Corps.  
 
The Foundation would like to express our enthusiasm for the opportunity to partner and 
for the work of Homecoming 250 Navy Marine Corps to coordinate celebrations of the 
250th birthdays of the United States Navy and Marine Corps in Philadelphia, 
Pennsylvania and environs.  
 
We look forward to collaborating as together we inspire the American spirit and 
continue our collective journey to form a more perfect union.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Anna Laymon 
Vice President of Programs and Planning 
America250 Foundation 
	


